Hollygirt

To: Parents of Children in Nursery - Year 6 SCHOOL

Dear Parents

Children in Need

Our newly-elected School Council have been very busy with suggestions as to key activities and initiatives that they would
like to organise across the year. They have already instigated a whole-school assembly to celebrate Black History Month
and will be organising the selling of poppies to commemorate Remembrance Day.

As you are aware, Children in Need takes place during the week of 15t — 19th November and so the Council have
organised two events which will help raise money for this important charity.

From the 8t November Year 6 will be selling the official merchandise (pin badges, wrist bands, key rings and Pudsey
ears). ltems are priced between £1 for the smaller items and £2.50 for the ears. On Thursday 18th November, Year 6
will also be providing a wide range of scrumptious cakes for their bake sale during break times — all items priced at 50p.
In order to celebrate the actual date of Children in Need, everyone will be ‘Wearing Something Colourful’ on Friday
19th November — dressing to impress in a bright, colourful or spotty-themed outfit. This can be as simple or as elaborate
as you wish. School Council are asking for £1 donation for this event.

We hope you can support us in this event — all proceeds will be going to Children in Need.
Yours sincerely

June Scott
Junior Head Girl
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